






















































































































































December 20, 2019 

Kell L. Olson 
Deputy Pima County Attorney 

MARANA AZ 
OFFICE OF THE 
TOWN CLERK 

Pima County Attorney's Office, Civil Division 
32 North Stone Ave., Suite 2100 
Tucson, Arizona 85701 

RE: Intergovertunental Agreement for the El Rio Preserve Bank Protection Project 

Dear Mr. Olson, 

Enclosed are two partially executed original intergovernmental agreements between the Town 
of Marana and Pima County Flood Control for the El Rio Preserve Bank Protection Project. The 
Marana Town Council approved Resolution No. 2019-124 adopting this agreement at the 
December 17, 2019 regular council meeting. I have attached a copy of the authorizing 
resolution for your records. 

Please have both. partially executed originals signed by the Board of Supervisors and then 
return one fully executed original back to our office. Should you have any questions please feel 
free to contact me at (520) 382-1962 or hhiser@maranaaz.gov~ 

Regards, 

~N-N~ 
HilaryH~er 
Deputy Town Clerk 

Enclosures (3) 
IGA for the El Rio Bank Protection Ptoject (2 originals) 
Copy Resolution No. 2019-124 
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